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If you HAVE NOT REGISTERED your student on Skyward, please do so ASAP!  Click here for
instructions. 
Student dress code information: review the presentation linked here.  Should you have any
questions, please contact Mr. Warner. He can be reached by email at jwarner@madison.k12.in.us
or by phone at 812-274-8003.

This just in!
MJHS will introduce a new bell this week.  The One Minute
Bell will be a completely different sound and will alert
students they have one minute remaining before the tardy
bell rings.  If they are late to class, teachers will be
updating it in Skyward. You can find this information on
the Attendance area.

http://www.madison.k12.in.us/docman-tree-view/family-information/registration-documents-and-forms/1922-returning-student-online-registration-instructions/file
http://www.madison.k12.in.us/jh-family-info/documents-forms-flyers/1942-mjhs-dress-code-presentation/file


BE SURE TO VISIT:
madison.k12.in.us/mjhs-home

GOOD LUCK!
Mr. Phagan has his
interview tomorrow,
Monday, August 28th as a
top-ten finalist in the
state!

We wish you all the best!

Working together...
Also beginning this week, if a student
is marked tardy or absent during any
period throughout the day, parents
will receive a nightly email
notification.  

We appreciate you!
We know every day is busy and the
effort you put into making sure
your student is on time, ready to
learn, and engage in their
educational journey is appreciated.
We are proud to be a part of your
day!

Tuesday, September 19thTuesday, September 19th

5-8 p.m.5-8 p.m.

  Bear Bash nightBear Bash night

McDonaldsMcDonalds

https://www.facebook.com/madison1junior1high
https://www.instagram.com/mjhs_indiana/
http://www.madison.k12.in.us/mjhs-home

